Steven SeBe

From: Sulina Mohanty <sulina.mohanty@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 7:53 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Subject: In support of insurance coverage for Naturopathic Doctors

Dear Study Commission members,

| am writing to ask for your support in passing this bill to improve patients’ accessibility to medical care from
licensed Naturopathic Physicians. Passage of this bill is very important to me and many people close to me.
While dealing with a chronic illness and multiple health conditions with various doctors, | struggled to find
proper care that took the time to look at my health holistically. My naturopathic doctor has provided me with
excellent care that provides care that addresses everything in a data driven and realistic manner.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Sulina Mohanty
45 Saw Mill Dr, North Kingstown, Rl 02852
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